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12 November 2024 – Baler, Aurora. The Philippine Statistics Authority - 
Aurora Provincial Statistical office successfully registered 215,150 
individuals in Step 2 and delivered 163,247 ePhilIDs as of                     
October 31, 2024. 
 

   

In addition, the PhilSys team continued working with the Department of 
Social Welfare and Development (DSWD) to conduct registration 
saturation in 4Ps beneficiaries. This also provided an opportunity to 
register individuals who had not yet enrolled for the National ID.  
 

  

  

PHILSYS AURORA REMAINS ACTIVE IN STEP 2 
REGISTRATION AND EPHILID DELIVERY IN  

OCTOBER 2024 

Registration Kit Operator Mark Venice N. Quesada registered in Brgy. Zarah, San Luis, Aurora 
(left) and Brgy. 5, Baler, Aurora. Registration Kit Operator Rebecca P. Blanza conducted 
registration in Brgy.Calantas, Casiguran, Aurora. 

Registration Kit Operator Mark Venice N. Quesada conducted registration at Brgy. Pingit, 
Baler, Aurora (Left) and Registration Kit Operator Rebecca P. Blanza registered at Brgy. 

Sabang, Baler Aurora. 
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Moreover, the DCS Portal continued to be available for individuals wishing 
to obtain their ePhilID. The team also provided assistance to clients who 
had not yet received their PhilIDs or ePhilIDs, helping them generate 
Digital IDs for use in their transactions. 
 
 

 

FERDINAND E. SANTIAGO 
(Supervising Statistical Specialist) 
Officer-in-Charge 
 
 
 
 


